
From: Stephen Cross  

Sent: 14 September 2016 16:34 
To: Sam Holder 

Subject: Re: Statement of Common Ground for H42 Westwood Heath 

 

Dear Sam, 
 
I approve the Statement of Common Ground, for the Westwood Heath Site H42 as 
referenced above to be allocated in the Local Plan, between this Council, and Crest 
Nicholson Operations Limited. 
 
Regards 
Stephen Cross 
Development Portfolio Holder 
Town & District Councillor for Warwick - Woodloes 
email: stephen.cross@warwickdc.gov.uk  
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